Harrison Junior School el

9840 West Road- Harrison, Ohio 45030-1999 (513) 367-4831- Fax (513) 367-0370 SISD

1
Christian Tracy Brandon McBee Jayme Agnew t\.\_\/
Principal Assistant Principal Assistant Principal

Athletic Director

April 10, 2025

Dear Parents or Guardians of Incoming 7™ grade students,

The Ohio Department of Health requires all incoming 7™ grade students to show written documentation
of a booster of tetanus, diptheria and pertussis (Tdap) AND Meningoccal Vaccine (MCV4). One dose of
Tdap and one dose of Menningoccal (serogroup A,CW, and Y) vaccine must be administered on or after
the child’s 10" birthday.

If your child has already received these immunizations, please supply the school with the exact date it was
administered with the physician’s signature OR your child’s vaccine record. If your child has not received
the vaccines, they must receive it before entering the 7" grade for the 2025-2026 school year. Please
submit your child’s vaccine record or this form before the start of the next school year. The student will
not be permitted to start school in the fall unless the paperwork is submitted before the first day of
school.

The paperwork can be faxed to school at 513.367.0370, mailed to school, or you can email them to
Lisa.Kinnett@southwestschools.org. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school.

Thank you for your timely response to this important matter.

Lisa Kinnett, RN
Harrison Jr School Nurse
513.367.4831
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